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Theft of trailer being investigated
(KAIR)--The Atchison County Sheriff's Department is investigating the theft of a
trailer from an Effingham residence.

According to a report from Atchison County Sheriff Jack Laurie, a 10- foot
enclosed trailer was reported stolen Sunday from a residence located at 409 John
Street.

It's believed to have been taken sometime overnight.

Laurie said the trailer was later discovered in the 1000 block of 266th Road near
K-9 in rural Atchison County.

Multiple tools that were stored in the trailer had been stolen from the trailer.

The total loss was estimated at around $2,000.

Laurie said the investigation continues and anyone with information should
contact the Atchision County Sheriff's Office.
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